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I want to stress how wrong this bill is and why it should be shut down. We all know 

criminals don’t care about laws and all your doing by pushing these gun laws is 

making the good person a criminal, this bill is unconstitutional and goes against the 

2nd amendment.  If you push this bill through you’re going to help the criminals and 

make the good guy trying to protect his family a criminal. You will continue to push 

the good people out of this state and soon bankrupt this great state.  Please 

reconsider this bill and throw it out.   


